
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Sifers, Randall W. <RSifers@KelleyDrye.com> 
To: Sumita Mukhoty 
Cc: Marty.Stern@klgates.com <Marty.Stern@klgates.com> 
Sent: Wed Mar 07 09:40:12 2007 
Subject: Knology/PrairieWave applications to transfer control of 
Section 214 authority 
 
Sumita,  
 
As a follow up to our telephone conversation yesterday and to the voice 
message I left this morning, please find a copy of the letter that was 
filed on October 30, 2002, with the Secretary's office, notifying the 
Commission that McLeodUSA Community Telephone, Inc., holder of 
International Section 214 authority (File No. ITC-214-20020619-00300), 
changed its name to PrairieWave Communications, Inc.   
 
With regard to the transaction, Knology Acquisition Sub, Inc., a 
wholly-owned subsidiary of Knology, Inc., will merge with and into 
PrairieWave Holdings, Inc.  The surviving entity will be PrairieWave 
Holdings, Inc. 
 
Please call with additional questions.  
 
Regards, 
Randy  
 
 
<<International Section 214 Notice.pdf>>  
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